

LANG FOOT & ARCH NORMALIZER CO.

FORSYTH, GEORGIA

June 25, 1940

Dear Dr. Allen:

I just read a magazine article written by Adolph Rupp, Basketball Coach of the University of Kentucky. Among other things this article stated that he was coached by you when he played at Kansas.

I have just written to him. Do you think that it would help if you dropped him a line stating among other things that I wrote you that I was sending him one of my circulars and requested you to write him telling him of your experience.

You best whethere or not it would do any good with this particular individual.

Kindest regards.

Sincerely yours,

Andk W. Lang
Frederick W. Lang